Groveland PTA School Protocol and Volunteer Expectations

The help of Groveland parents is one reason our school is a great place. Your support and assistance is needed and very much appreciated.

When you arrive at the school please keep the following in mind:

Remember to park in appropriate parking spaces. The yellow curbs in front of the building don't qualify—even for brief visits.

Please sign in and get a pink sticker in the office, even if you're there for only a few minutes. You will also need to remember to sign yourself out as you leave. There are safety reasons for this.

When you volunteer to help a teacher, be aware that it is not a time for a miniconference with that teacher to talk about your child. You're there to do the work you volunteered to do.

Privacy is important. Please remember what you see and hear should stay in the classroom. Students and staff have a right to privacy.

Thank you!